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FRN: 0005-8910-72 
 
June 16, 2008 
 
Transmittal No. 21 
 
Ms. Marlene H Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
The accompanying tariff material, issued by SBC Advanced Solutions, Inc.(ASI) and bearing Tariff  
F.C.C. No. 2, is sent to you for publication in compliance with the Commission’s Rules and the 
requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended.   
 
This filing is scheduled to become effective on July 1, 2008, and consists of the tariff page indicated on 
the following Check Sheet.  
 
                       Tariff F.C.C. No.                                              Check Sheet Revision No. 2 
                                     2                                                               Original Page 23 
 
With this filing, ASI is updating the effective federal USF contribution factor as released by the FCC in 
public notice DA08-1393 released June 11, 2008.  ASI recovers its contributions to the federal USF 
pursuant to 47CFR54.712 and bills a surcharge on its non-recurring and recurring end-user interstate 
telecommunications related charges.     
 
Payment in the amount of $775.00 has been electronically transmitted to the Mellon Bank in Pittsburgh, 
Pennsylvania, in accordance with the fee program procedures.  The Form 159 is being transmitted 
electronically via the ETFS as a proprietary document.  These actions have been committed on the date 
established as the issued (filed) date as reflected above. 
 
Personal or facsimile service petitions against this Transmittal, as required under Section 
1.773(a)(4) of the Commission’s Rules, should be sent to Richard Howell, Area Manager – Regulatory 
Operations, 1010 N. St. Mary’s Street, Room 1323, San Antonio, Texas, 78215, facsimile number (210) 
246-8152. All other correspondence and inquiries concerning this Transmittal should be addressed to 
Debra L. Clemens, Associate Director-Federal Regulatory, (202) 457-3066, 1120 20th Street, N.W., Suite 
1000, Washington, D.C. 20036. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Richard T. Howell 
 
Attachments: 
           Transmittal Letter 
           Tariff Pages 


